
I wish to suggest that all members of parliament begin to take global warming 
seriously.  It is time to stop the political power plays and commit to 
positive action.  The recent fires caused by abnormally hot weather should 
cause to alert us of the seriously of this problem.

Arguments about the economics of taking action are irrelevant and to delay 
action will cost far more not only economically, but in other cost., such as 
loss of life and property.

Please commit to taking this matter seriously.

Heather Hubert




